Dear Senators

I support the Health Insurance (Certain Types of Abortion) Amendment Bill 2013 because abortions
performed solely because of the sex of the child are a form of gendercide usually targeted at
eliminating girl babies. In China and India this has led to a massive shortage of girls. This practice
should not be supported in Australia by Medicare benefits - Medicare benefits should be for needed
health procedures, not for eliminating babies because of their gender due to their culture or
personal preferences.

Yours sincerely,

Marie Srdarev (Mrs)





